April 16, 1979

Ms. Henrietta Chamier
Waddington Galleries Ltd.
2 Cork Street

London W1X 1PA

Dear Ms. Chamier:

Thank you for your letter of April 3rd enclosing the bill for storage
of Patrick Heron's prints at the Londomn Airport. I am glad to hear
that Patrick's prints arrived safely. But I do not think that the
college can be held responsible for the inefficiency of the shippers
or the failure of the airport persomnel to notify you. I must add
that the exhibition of Patrick's prints has already been extraordinarily
expensive due to someome's failure to address the prints correctly in
London resulting in their storage by Airborme Freight at Kenmedy Air-
port in New York on their arrival. Airborne denies respomsibility for
this delay. There was the further expemnse of special handling to
retrieve them in time for the opening, the further expense of posting
bond at short notice, not to mention the high charge made for the con-
struction of a carton to carry the prints. I would suggest that you
ask the shipping agents, Biaedman and Slater im Albany, N.Y. or Emery
Airfreight to pay the storage charges since they were the result of
their inefficiency and occured during the period that the Heron prints

were in their care.

Yours sincerely,

Grahame Shane ;
‘Art Divisiomn, /i ane -
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